
 

 

 

27 January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Last Friday saw the Mock Exam Results event during Tutor time, where tutors presented students with 
their results. 

There was a great buzz about the event with students chatting to staff and peers about how they had 
performed in the last round of mock exams. Stef, Lulu and Nikki were there to provide support, where 
necessary, and commented on what a lovely atmosphere there was, with students welcoming 
conversations with Mr Lowdell and Miss Foy. 

This was a real opportunity for students to think about how they might feel on the actual results day 
and to feel either proud of their achievement, or to be spurred on to commit more to their revision. 

I have to say that once again it was heart-warming for the team to be such an integral part of their 
learning journey. 

To help with conversations that you may be having at home following the mock results a reminder of 
the support that is available here at school for your child.  

From Monday 13 February we will be running revision sessions, after school, to help support Year 11 
students in their preparation for their GCSE exams. Students have received details of the sessions and 
you can also find the session on our website here 

Our website also has a range of information including dates for the Summer 2023 Examinations along 
with JCQ information for candidates  here 

We encourage your child to speak with their tutor, or individual subject teachers, also if they would 
like any further guidance or any worries they may have. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Sarah Barley-Morey Mr Matt Atkins 
AHT Y11 Lead and Careers Senior Assistant Headteacher 

https://www.northleamington.co.uk/parents-and-carers/latest-news
https://www.northleamington.co.uk/learn/assessments-and-exams

